
ATTENDANCE RECORD: 

 

Carl Baehr – attended 5 out of 5 meetings since began serving in November 2018. 

 

Clayborn Benson attended 5 out of 6 meetings since June 2018. 

 

Carrie Fix attended 6 out of 6 meetings since June 2018. 

 

John Gurda attended 6 out of 6 meetings since June 2018. 

 

Reuben Harpole attended 5 out of 6 meetings since June 2018 

 

Matthew O’Neill attended 4 out of 4 meetings since he began serving in 2019. 

 

 

Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant to the Citizen Advisory Committee 

  


